Tyler Machia
Zoning Administrative Officer
Town of Richmond
203 Bridge Street
Richmond, VT 05477

Dear Tyler....

Many thanks again for helping to clarify the steps for defining the building envelope for Lot 15 Greystone.

We discovered that the most recent and recorded plat did not have the building envelope included when we started the process of determining how we are going to make our driveway safe and in compliance with the town's regulations.

The location of the current building envelope provides benefits, most importantly the location is the most level ground on the lot and it also serves to make the driveway safe and bring it in compliance with the towns standards.

The purpose of this meeting and the submission of this latest plat is to show the correct location of the "building envelope" for ourselves and the town's records.

Many thanks again for your guidance,

Amy and Leandro Vazquez (802) 734-1212